

Shoreham Village School
Church Street
Shoreham
Sevenoaks
Kent
TN14 7SN
Headteacher
Mrs G Lovatt-Young
01959 522228
www.shorehamvillageschool.net
office@shoreham.kent.sch.uk

26<sup>th</sup> September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

## Cameron Class School Trip to ENO's Dress Rehearsal of HMS Pinafore at The Coliseum in London on Tuesday $2^{nd}$ December

Following our thoroughly enjoyable visit to The Coliseum for our Discover Opera Day, I have managed to secure FREE tickets for Cameron Class to return and see HMS Pinafore being performed. (During our recent visit, we sang some songs from the Opera). In addition, I have secured a bursary for the train travel so the trip will be completely free. Attending this performance will not only be an enriching cultural experience but will also support the class curriculum music learning.

## Schedule for the event:

12:15pm - walk to Shoreham Station

12:45pm - catch train from Shoreham to Charing Cross

2:30pm - HMS Pinafore performance

5:30pm - Performance ends

6:30pm – catch train from Charing Cross

7:15pm – arrival at Shoreham station for collection

We will be travelling by train, leaving from Shoreham Station. The children are required to wear their school uniform and to bring a suitable coat. They will also need their water bottle, a healthy nut-free packed lunch and a substantial snack (to eat during the interval) in a small backpack.

**Parents need to collect children from Shoreham Station at 7:15pm.** I appreciate that this is a late collection but I genuinely believe that this is a wonderful and very special experience for the children and sincerely hope that every child will attend.

We will require two volunteers to help with this event. If you would like to assist, then please indicate this when registering and we will contact you to confirm your place via email.

There is no cost for this event but registration is essential

Please complete the form online at www.scopay.com/shorehamvillage by Wednesday 8th October.

As this is such an exceptional FREE opportunity, we do not want to waste any tickets, so if any pupils are not registered by 8<sup>th</sup> October we will assume they will not be taking part and we will offer their tickets to younger year groups.

















Completing this form will give permission for the teacher in charge of the party to give consent on your behalf for any urgent medical treatment, including anaesthetic to be given.

Parents need to confirm that they are happy for their child to participate in the event. If we do not hear from you by this date then we will assume that your child is not able to participate.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Lovatt-Young Head















